
 

Links Medical Practice 
 

Dr JN Reynolds & Dr S Fung 

Netherton Health Centre 

 Netherton, Dudley, DY2 9PU 
    T: 01384 239657 

E: bcicb.links.medicalpractice@nhs.net 

W: linksmedical.co.uk 

 

Thursday 7th August 2025 

 
 

Important Information About Your GP Practice 

Dear Patient, 

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the services at Links Medical Practice. 

Following a recent decision by the Black Country Integrated Care Board (ICB), the application to close our Hazel Road 
Surgery has been approved. As a result, from Monday, 18th August 2025, all medical services will be provided 
exclusively at our Netherton Health Centre site. 

We understand that this change may be inconvenient for some patients, particularly those who find it difficult to 
travel to Netherton. If you feel that our new location is not suitable for your needs, you are welcome to register with 
a different GP practice. You can find details of local GP surgeries by visiting the NHS website: Find a GP - NHS. 

We would like to thank you for your understanding and continued support during this transition period. 

Yours sincerely, 
Gemma Massey 
Practice Manager 
On behalf of Dr Reynolds and Dr Fung 
Links Medical Practice 

 

You matter. We care. 

https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-gp

